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6900 block of E. Superior Street to close temporarily to traffic on Thursday, May 22

 

[DULUTH, MN] City of Duluth utility operations crews will be working to replace a culvert on the
6900 block of E. Superior Street on Thursday, May 22. The affected area will be closed to traffic
for the day beginning at 8:00 AM.  A signed detour will be posted redirecting traffic. Eastbound
traffic will need to detour at 69th Avenue E to Congdon Boulevard, while westbound traffic can
reroute back to Chase Avenue and then to Congdon Boulevard.

 

The closure should only last the day. Traffic delays should be anticipated.
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Detour map 6900 block of E Superior St
  

  


